
 

 
In Concert Again! 

 

It’s been over twelve years since the Stratford Concert Choir and the Stratford Symphony 

Orchestra performed in concert together. That hiatus will end on May 24 when members of the 

orchestra will accompany the choir in these classical favourites: the Vivaldi Gloria and two Bach 

Cantatas – BWV 12 and 147.   Please consider a gift in support of this wonderful season finale. 

    Yes, I wish to celebrate the reunion of the Stratford Concert Choir and the Stratford 

            Symphony Orchestra. I understand that all supporters will be recognized in the House  

  Program. 

         

   Concert $1,000+     Chorister $300 

   Conductor  $500     Friend - $100 

    Instrumentalist $400     Other - $_______________ 

 

 

      STRATFORDCONCERTCHOIR.ORG/SUPPORT                                    Envelope Enclosed                       FINANCE@STRATFORDCONCERTCHOIR.ORG   

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Postal Code: _____________________________________.   Phone:  ___________________________________ 

 

Email Address:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 

 	                  

               

               

Stratford Concert Choir is a Registered Charity #119199974 RR0001. All donations are fully tax creditable
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